Schoolhouse Museum

Discover the rich history of the Upper Ottawa Valley with the Schoolhouse Museum! We're gearing up for our grand opening in June, welcoming visitors from 10 am to 4 pm on weekends, and extending our hours to Thursday through Monday in July and August.

Operated by the Rolph, Buchanan, Wylie, and McKay Historical Society—a passionate team of volunteers committed to preserving our heritage—the Schoolhouse Museum is a labor of love.

We're currently seeking enthusiastic individuals to join our Board. As a Board member, you'll attend one monthly meeting, lead a committee, and invest a few extra hours in supporting the Museum's ongoing operations. Your involvement will be instrumental in shaping our future and ensuring the Museum continues to thrive.

To learn more about becoming a Board member, joining as a museum member, or volunteering for our various committees, please reach out to Dianne Lemire at 613-639-7647. Thank you for standing with us in preserving our history and supporting our fundraising efforts.

As the saying goes, "Volunteers don't get paid, not because they are worthless, but because they are priceless."